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Employee of the Month & Therapy’s Spotlight 

 

 

Nutrition Services’ News… 
We would like to welcome two new members to our crew. Joining  

our team as Dietary Aides are Kathie Langham and Chloe Evans. 

Welcome, ladies! 
 

In addition, we have three graduates this year! Congratulations  

to these three young ladies who work in the Food & Nutrition  

Services Department! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORIALS 

 In Memory of Helen Boor: 
Delmar & Frances Alt 

Grove St. United Methodist Church 

In Memory of Mary Susan Eye: 
Chester & Kathy Pratt 

AMBER GOLDIZEN 

KACIE VALKOS 

TANISHA HENRY 

This month’s Employee of the Month is  

Tiffany Freed. Tiffany has been employed  

here for three months. In her free time, she  

likes spending time with her family. She has  

two sons, Zaiden; age six and Jason; age two. 
 

 

Tiffany is also Odyssey Rehab's aide of the 

 month! Tiffany is a GDA who has excellent  

resident rapport. She takes extra time to bond  

and develop strong relationships with each  

resident. 

 
 

GRCC’S COVID-19 VISITATION PLAN 

Effective 6/17/20 
Only 2 visitors per visit 

Visits by appointment only 

Visits will be limited to 30 minutes 

Visits will be in a designated area  
 

All visitors must: 

    -enter through the front entrance 

    -wear a mask at all times during visit and          

      while in facility 

    -wash hands upon entering facility 

    -be screened (temperature, symptoms,  

     questionnaire, etc.) 

    -remain 6ft apart at all times during visit 

    -no visitors under the age of 12 
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Happenings in Activities… 

Visit us Online & Follow us on Social Media: 
www.grantrehabilitationcarecenter.com | www.facebook.com/GrantRehabNCare | www.twitter.com/GrantRehabNCare 

As the quarantine requirements continue to impact GRCC. May was another month that the activity staff had fun 

providing exciting/interesting entertainment for the residents and staff. May was also the month of National Nursing 

Home Week. There were many different types of music and a lot of crazy costumes that the activity staff selected in hope 

that it would bring laughter and enjoyment to the residents and staff. Some of the costume themes were the 50’s (Poodle 

Skirts), YMCA, Cotton Eye Joe, Watermelon Crawl, Beach Boys, Down-On the Farm, Mississippi Squirrel, Macarena 

Dance and many more. Refreshing snacks were served each day. One of the refreshing snacks that was really enjoyed by 

the residents and staff was snow cones which was served with their favorite flavor of syrup. It was an exciting activity 

month at GRCC. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  National Nursing Home Week 


